
Historically Underutilized Business Zone (HUB Zone) 
http://www.sba.gov/hubzone 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For more information contact: 
 

City of Peoria, Economic Development Department 
(309) 494-8640 – www.growpeoria.com   

 

HUBZone is a US Small Business Administration program for companies that operate and employ people in 
Historically Underutilized Business Zones (HUB Zones).  The federal government is required to contract with 
HUB Zone certified small businesses; with an annual goal of 3% for all federal agencies. Major companies 
such as CAT and John Deere, and government prime contractors have similar requirements. 
 
 Businesses can be HUB Zone certified if they meet the following criteria: 

1. The business must be a “small” business and located in the HUB Zone. 
2. The business must be entirely owned by citizens of the United States. 
3. The principal office for the corporation must be in a HUB Zone. 
4. 35% of a company's staff including consultants must reside in a HUB Zone. 
 

The map below shows the HUB Zone (3/23/2017) in the City of Peoria. 


